February 13, 2018 General Meeting Minutes

Attendees – Alexia Morgulis, Amy Park (Learning and Planning Coordinator), Cassandra Ainslie, Dan Atkinson, Emily Rypstra (Administrative Assistant), Florence Burton, Kelly Pope, Keri McEachern (Director of the SAF), and Quinn Marcacini   

Not Present – Blake Hillary, Cathy Monk, Daisy Stacey, Tyler Morgans.

Dan called the meeting to order at 4:07 PM. 

Updates from Members
The members of the SAF took turns talking about their week. 

Filming Update
Keri read the script, The Footmaids Story by Chris McBain, to the members of the SAF and asked if there were any changes they wanted her to make. Chris came to today’s meeting to talk to the members about the script. The members then voted to change the name of The Footmaids Story to The Footmaids Fable. 

Current Event Topic 
Dan read an article from Jan. 23, 2018, about Budha Magar, a war veteran who lost both his legs above the knees in an Afghanistan war, has been fighting the Nepal government to lift a ban preventing people with double amputations and complete blindness from climbing mountains. He is determined to climb Mount Everest this spring. The members of the SAF then discussed the above current event topic. 

Premier’s Council Questions
The Premiers Council directed questions to the SAF. Keri compiled the responses and sent them back to the Council. 

Newsletter
The members of the SAF talked about topics they can contribute to the Spring/Summer 2018 newsletter.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dan adjourned the meeting at 5:25 PM
